
 

 

 

Donatelli’s will soon be taken over by Willow 

Lane 5th Grade Students! 
 

 

Fifth grade students will be taking over Donatelli’s 

Restaurant in White Bear Lake by working as the 

cooks, servers and hosts.  They have worked hard 

preparing for this day by writing resumes and cover 

letters.  They even had to go through a formal 

interview with the managers of Donatelli’s! 

 

Students will be working in their positions on 

Tuesdays - February 4th, 11th, 18th and 25th and 

March 3th from 11:00 -1:00.  Please consider stopping by for 

lunch to support both our students and Donatelli’s.  You are 

guaranteed service with a smile and excellent food!  Please 

contact Willow Lane Elementary at 651-773-6170 if you have any 

questions.  

   

 


